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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Go to 
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/langshott-infant/digital-book-club to browse the latest 
books and order online. For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our school will 
earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. The total rewards will be put towards the purchase of new 
books for the school library.  
 
So that you child can browse books of interest to them, they will receive a Book Club leaflet 
this week full of available books. Please place your orders online via the link. We will then be 
notified about any online orders.  
 
Make sure to place your orders online by the 10th November 2023. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support with reading.  
 
 
Kind regards. 
Miss Paulsen 
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